Page 1 of 1

Dave Barrow

From: Abby Stec- Compenso [abbystec@compenso.ca]

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 1:30 PM

To: 'Dave Barrow'

Subject: RE: Scope of Work

Ok I will send out the numbers in an outlook invitation.

From: Dave Barrow [mailto:dave@bltconstruction.com]

Sent: August-02-12 12:30 PM **To:** Abby Stec- Compenso

Cc: <mwatts@bltconstruction.com>; <tlloyd@sprung.com>; <david.macneil@sprung.com>

Subject: Re: Scope of Work

Hi Abby

Let's talk today at 4 but I did tell Tom I was unavailable as I have traffic court at noon tomorrow. I would like to reschedule for next week.

Regards
David Barrow
Vice President
BLT Construction Service Inc

cell

416-755-2505 ext 35 office

On Aug 2, 2012, at 11:54 AM, "Abby Stec-Compenso" abbystec@compenso.ca wrote:

Hi Gentlemen,

Please see the attached scope of work for the area and the pool. Are you available this afternoon at 4 for a quick call prior to your meeting tomorrow. Please let me know and I will set up the call numbers.

Thanks, Abby

<image001.jpg>
Abby Stec, LEED™ AP
Managing Partner
Board Chair, Environment Network

office: 705 444-7217 fax: 705 445 2681 mobile:

email: abbystec@greenleafdistribution.ca

www.greenleafdistribution.ca